Did the commission break the law?

Subject: Did the commission break the law?
From: Anita and John
Date: Tue, 16 Aug 2011 08:19:15 -0700
To

PETITION TO THE CALIFORNIA CITIZENS' REDISTRICTING COMMISSION

To whom it may concern:

The Commission’s Code of Conduct requires commissioners to “disclose
information that belongs in the public domain freely and completely.”

Article 21 of the state Constitution, provides in Section 2(a) that the commission
shall “conduct an open and transparent process enabling full public consideration of
and comment on the drawing of district lines.”

These goals and criteriawill not be met if Commissioner Ward is muzzled.

All Commissioners should be allowed to file a full and complete minority report to
the public on the Commission website and to the media.

The reason that | am concerned with this, personally, is that | had submitted my petition for
the district lines for Westchester, map #43, to be grouped
with our sister communities of Playa del Rey and Playa Vista, which surround us.

Westchester home owner,

Anita Bevelheimer

Westchester, CA 90045
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